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Sent: Sunday, 16 July 2023 3:45 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

l CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

Hi, lam rate payer, being a part of Cumberland council.
currently living at and having an investment property @

| have been living in the amazing area for many years, probably more than ten years.

I had a biggest shock this morning when | learned that the council plan to build a waste station near
residential area.

| am strongly opposing this plan because the new apartment at Church st. will literally
overlook the station. Furthermore, there are another town house going up nearby the proposed site.

As the council noticed, this neiborhood are getting bigger with people, who are all potential rate payers
for the council income.

The proposed plan will surely drive the current and future residents AWAY.
Frankly, | and my wife would seriously consider to move out of the Lidcombe area if the plan had to go ahead.

No one would have to live next time waste station, enduring smell, traffic, noise and so on.
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[ think that Olympic parks area has bigger and spacious for such a project, not this small/congested residential area.
Councils are meant to serve and help resident live better , not worse.

So, please think about the area and people who live in it. We want to stay to be a part of Lidcombe, part of Cumberland council.

Regards
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